
 

 

 

1. Your child will not be released to anyone except his/her 

parent or the responsible party you have indicated on the 

pink emergency card. 

 

 

2. Photo Identification is required. 

 

 

3. A telephone call is not sufficient to have your child 

released from school. 

 

Students will not be released 

from school after 2:30pm due to 

end of the day procedures 

taking place in the classroom. 

 


